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Supporting Pennsylvanians with developmental disabilities and their families to achieve greater 
independence, choice, and opportunity in their lives. 

Now Available: Question & Answer (Q&A) Document from 
April 4, 2022 American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) Webinar 
ODP Announcement 22-040 

AUDIENCE: 

• Office of Developmental Programs’ (ODP) Qualified Providers 

• Supports Coordination Organizations (SCOs) 

• All Interested Stakeholders 

PURPOSE: 

On April 4, 2022, ODP held an informational webinar to answer questions about the 

one- time supplemental payment to address staff training, credentialing, and business 

associate programs for employment. The questions and answers (Q&A) from that 

webinar have been combined into a document that is being made available to all 

interested stakeholders. 

DISCUSSION: 

The Q & A document includes all questions that were asked and answered during the 

April 4, 2022 webinar.  Answers provided provide detail on what types of programs will 

be considered for ARPA funds. 

The document will be updated with any future questions and answers that are relevant 

to the distribution of funds through ARPA. Stakeholders may email any questions not 

addressed to ra-pwodp_outreach@pa.gov. 
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